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13. Also invites the governing bodies of the relevant organizations of 
the United Nations system to integrate the major environmental trends over 
the next ten years effectively in their action plans, and, on the basis of 
those trends, in close co-operation with UNEP, to draw up appropriate 
measures for environmental protection with due regard to available resources; 

14. Requests  the adminstrative heads of the relevant organizations of the 
United Nations system tb intensif their co-operation with the Executive 
Director in the effective implementation of approved  programmes in the field 
of the environment for the next ten years; 

(5. Requests  the Executive Director to.intensify co-operation with 
intergovernmental organizations outside the United Nations system and 
non-novernmental organizations and, as appropriate, support their work, 
and to invite such organizations to intensify their efforts in the field 
of the environment; 

I. Urges  all donors to respor0 positively and increase their assistance 
in accordance with established procedures and with the priorities of 
developing countries, to help meet their technical and financial 
requirements particularly in their efforts ained at evolving national 
programmes of research and development, technology, institutional 
approaches and machineries for dealino with environmental problems. 

VI 

Institutional arrangements for the United Nations  
Envi ronment  Programme  

17. Considers that the institutional arrangements for international 
co-operation in the field of the environnent  - the Governing Council, the 
secretariat, the co-ordination process within the United Nations system 
through the Administrative Committee on Co-ordination end the Environment 
Fund - are, generally speaking, adequate and appropriate: 

18. Encourages Governments to keep under close and continuing review the 

functioning of these institutional arrangements and the implementation of 

the environmental activities of the oroanizations of the United Nations 
system with a view to improved co-ordination, programme strengthening and 

greater over-all effectiveness and efficiency in their application of 

financial and manpower resources; 

19. Considers that the catalytic, co-ordinating and stimulating role of 

the United Nations Environment  Programme  remains appropriate and will 

require the continuing attention of the Governing Council in the light of 

section IV, paragraph 7 (c), bearing in mind the responsibilities of other 

bodies of the United Nations system; 


